MANOR

CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY, YORK

Established 1812 • Principal: Mr Simon Barber, MA

9th October 2017



School Uniform

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to express my sincere thanks for your support in ensuring that school uniform policy is being followed by the vast majority of our students. I hope you will agree that our students look smart and are wearing their uniform with pride and a real sense of belonging. I understand that many of you have bought replacement items to fit the uniform policy and we are extremely grateful for your support here.

The Form Tutors will continue to check the uniform of all students as they arrive each morning. Thank you for your continued support with this.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Barber Principal

> Manor Church of England Academy Millfield Lane, Nether Poppleton, York YO26 6PA Tel: 01904 798722 Fax: 01904 782902 Email: admin@manorceacademy.org

www.manorceacademy.org



